
 
 
 

I SUPPORT [HB 2753]...Naught! 

 

My sincerest OPPOSITION OF [HB 2753] is derived from the "Text." 

 
The "Text of [HB 2753] states, "...(3)(a) A district school board may choose to provide each director with a stipend 
in an amount determined by the board, not to exceed $1,000 per month, as adjusted based on changes in the Consumer 
Price Index for All Urban Consumers, West Region (All Items), as published by the Bureau of Labor Statistics of the 
United States Department of Labor." 
 

[HB 2753] appears to be an unjust enrichment scam. 

 
Also... 

 

The "Text of [HB 2753] states, "...This 2023 Act being necessary for the immediate preservation of the public 
peace, health and safety, an emergency is declared to exist, and this 2023 Act takes effect July 1, 2023." 
 
Where's, "...the immediate preservation of the public peace, health and safety, an emergency is declared to exist?..."  
 

Use what taxpayer dollars you have for Educational purposes and not to fatten the wallets of School Board Directors. 

 
David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs..Consider, the "emergency declaration" and the "$1000/month stipend" as a plug for your favorite bunghole, (any barrel will do). 
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